
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 6th September 2024 

Welcome Back 

We hope you all had a lovely summer. It is great to see all the children back and 

looking very grown up.  

I am looking forward to an exciting year in Otters and will be joined by Mrs 

Cannell and Mrs Melville. 

This year there will be a huge focus on Times Tables as the Year 4s will be 

completing their Times Tables Check in June. Www.timestables.co.uk is a good 

website for practicing Times Tables.  

P.E. will be on Tuesdays and Fridays so children should wear the correct PE kit 

to school on those days. Please can we ensure that children are wearing the 

correct uniform, any uniform they are wearing is named and they bring in a water 

bottle. 

Music lessons start on Monday 9th September 2024 for those who do music 

lessons.  

Homework: This year the children will be given a grid at the start of term. On this 

grid you will find spellings for the children to learn as well as some tasks for the 

children to choose from.  

Farming school will be starting this term- we are just awaiting a start date but we 

are planning for 19th September. Each Thursday morning a class will visit the 

farm. More details on curriculum will be shared soon. In the meantime, it may be 

worth checking your child has wellies.  

If you need to speak to me then I am available on the gate after school or you 

can message me on Dojo. 

 

 

http://www.timestables.co.uk/

